FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

)

5&: i\ﬁnﬂix _LHJM

algaiiy ola Susudl i ysall 30

28 May 2024
068/Par/23

Dear Grade 2 Parents,

We wish to invite you to Grade 2 Graduation as
the children prepare to move from Infants into
Grade 3 which is part of the Junior Section, at the
start of the new school year. This is on Thursday
13 June from 08:30 am until 09:30 am in the
small gymnasium.

We have attached a design for a gown with a
scarf in the colour of their class. If you are unable
to have this made by next week then the scarf
with ordinary school uniform would be
acceptable. All children should be in their regular
school uniform (not P.E.) on this day.

Please enter school through the Primary gate and
then via the main Primary entrance where you
will be greeted and directed. If you arrive early, a
waiting area will be provided.

We look forward to you joining us on Thursday.

Please contact Ms Nicky Mackenzie Deputy Head
Primary or Mr David Farquharson Head of
Primary via the school office if you have any
questions.

Yours sincerely,
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P.O. Box 797, Fujairah,
E-mail: enquiri

U.A.E. Tel. +971 9 2224001 / 2283369, Fax
es@fpa.sch.ae,

+971 9 2221710

Website: www.fpa.sch.ae
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